	[image: image1.png]



	Kirkstall  St  Stephen’s
Church of England Aided Primary School

Headteacher : Mr S Viles
http://www.kirkstall-st-stephens.leeds.sch.uk/
contactus@kirkstallss.net
	Morris Lane

Kirkstall

Leeds

LS5 3JD

0113 3821960 




Friday 1st May 2020

RE: Newsletter

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thank you to everyone who has provided us with lovely feedback about the newsletter and the video from last week. We’re really happy you enjoyed them, please find todays video of fantastic prayers and poems about hopes for the future on our Youtube channel ‘KSS Challenge’, here is the link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mXcicwlfiWc 
This week’s challenge is: ‘To create an image of your favourite animal’. This image can be created with any medium you like: pencil & paper, a collage, digital art, it’s up to you! This week I’m going to challenge the staff too… I wonder if any staff will be brave enough to send in their artwork? As usual, send a photograph of your work to ksschallenge@kirkstallss.net before 10am on Thursday 7th May. 

The support staff have been wanting to share things they are missing about school and our pupils too, here are some of their comments:

Mrs Skelton (School Business Manager):

I am missing hearing the children playing out at break and lunchtime. The little knocks, waves and giggling faces through the window and of course the younger children asking for Mrs Skeleton!

Mrs Adams (Reception Class):

Reception Class you are my favourite little humans! I miss greeting you at the classroom door and seeing your smiles and hearing your laughter. I cannot wait to see you all again. Stay Safe. 

Miss Sheard (Reception Class):

I miss all our little Reception darlings that bring us happiness and laughter every day, stay safe and can’t wait to see you all – hopefully soon!

Mrs Reed (Year 1):

I miss all our Year 1s smiley faces coming into school on a morning, telling me what they’ve been doing at home. I miss seeing all of them playing so nicely together in the playground and how caring they are to each other too. 

Miss Lewis (Year 2):

I miss hearing Year 2s laughter and I miss the funny conversations we all have together that always brighten my day!

Mrs Matthews (Year 3):

Hi Year 3, I’m missing each and every one of you so much. I miss saying good morning! And seeing your smiley faces as you enter the classroom. I miss being able to do ‘Go Noodle’ and seeing all you amazing dancers moving and grooving! I miss your enthusiasm when you find out what topic we are doing and then all the amazing creations you bring in. Hope you’re all finding things to occupy your time. Take Care, stay safe, see you soon. 

Mrs McCroakham (Year 4): 

I miss the smiles and watching how kind and caring year 4 are to each other. It makes our classroom a lovely place to be!

Mrs Doyle (Year 5): 

I miss Year 5s abundance of energy and the random little things they do that never fail to raise a cheeky smile! Stay Safe. 

Mr Holdsworth (Year 6):

I miss Year 6s energy and vitality and the way they always brighten up every day!

Mrs Winestein (Across School):

I am really missing all their smiles and their beautiful singing in assembly, which always lifts my spirits.

The next set of home learning booklets will be available from Monday 4th May, set out in the levelled trays on the table under the bike shelter. These packs will run for two weeks from Monday and have been put together to supplement the resources on the website and the government lessons. They are not compulsory. In addition, there is also a Times tables Booklet which any pupil may take but would be most suitable for pupils in Year 2 upwards. A letter has been attached to these booklets explaining further- these have been created to supplement the Timestable Rockstars website. Please ensure only one booklet per pupil is taken. If the weather is poor the booklets may be in a protective plastic zippy wallet- ensure only one stapled booklet is taken from the set. 

The Maintaining Educational Provision Club for vulnerable children and those of key workers has been running smoothly and the children have been up to a great variety of interesting tasks, activities, art work and sports. The pupils have been absolutely delightful and it makes us all look forward to the day when you can all return! 

Please note, that as next Friday (8th May) is a Bank Holiday, school will be closed to all pupils, therefore no one will be answering the telephone on this day. With the exception of the Bank holiday and weekends, if you feel you need some support and do not know where to turn, please call us within school hours. This can be help with food, queries about learning as well as welfare questions. We can be contacted on the usual school phone number between 8.50-3.30pm each weekday and staff are able to pick up emails to the school office email also. Please know you are not on your own.

I hope you have a lovely weekend.
Best Wishes, Stay Safe

Miss Barnett

Deputy Head Teacher
[image: image2.png]The Basic Skills Agency

€l
[ TauaLity mark | |



[image: image3.png]N7

SPORT
ENGLAND

ACTIVEMARK



[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.png]INVESTOR IN PEOPLE



[image: image6.png]school
achievement award

department for education and skills

2003






